

LLTSC Squash Committee Meeting Meetings

02/05/23 7.15 pm

Attendees: Ginny Lee (GL), Jackie Lindsay (JL), Alex Ross (AR), Rob Pelter (RP), Jason Pike (JP)

Apologies: Zoe Ross (ZR), Laura Helm (LH),

	Responsible for action
Previous minutes/actions Need to continue to remind junior groups/parents re muddy shoes	JP
Club Championships Food options for the club championships were discussed. Jack Gammon (Pizza man) is not available. Sara has a quote from Beba's at £14 per head. Guy Mander is talking to the Bombay. Alex Ross will investigate street food options Ginny to talk to David Boothroyd The A Grade tournament starts at 6.30pm food needs to be available at about 7.30pm/8pm Need to ensure the bar is open. Jackie to check with Sara/Kevin Jason to try and find a DJ Decisions need to be made 9th - 10th May	AR GL JL JP
Court usage Court usage pie charts were produced and there does not appear to be an issue with excessive block bookings. Pie chart required to show courts used and available between the off-peak membership times	JL
Sponsors Leamington Spa Cleaning Services have agreed to sponsor court 6 for £3000 they will also be the sponsors for the club championships and the racketball club championships. All winners will have a t-shirt. Logo of Leamington Spa Cleaning Services to be sent to Jason and Ginny Jason and Ginny to review the tin design to ensure it isn't too distracting Jason to order t-shirts from Andy Murray	 JP/GL JP
Squash Rules Jason to speak to England Squash about a video for new/beginners to learn the basic rules of squash including lets and strokes.	JP
Screen behind courts 1-4 Alex has been looking at setting up the screen behind court 3. The individual slides required were discussed and agreed upon. Alex will chase individuals for slides. We would like the screen to be working at the beginning of June	AR

Facilities Carpets are finished and the whole area is looking good. The carpet people were very accommodating and very nice to work with. We need to look at decorating behind courts 1-4. There aren't any junior camps between the 31st July and 4th August and therefore it maybe an opportunity to decorate. Agree we need to get three courts re-plastered. Jackie to get a 2nd quote and talk to courtmasters to agree dates.	JL
Events Mixed Ability racketball coaching dates need to be agreed 50 th anniversary event 8 th July: Team Event in the afternoon - to include using old rackets Create a placard with a racket from each of the 5 decades with a small narrative about squash in that decade. Jason looking at ideas Need a 70's band or DJ. Sara to look at entertainment options Sara to create promotional posters and to organise hog roast Make sure the bar is open. Jackie to talk to Sara/Kevin Ask members for any old photos of the club and previous players	JP/GL JP SF SF SF/JL All
Junior Mix-in Rob Pelter to ask parents to run junior mix-in once a month to include match play and a general mix in	RP
AOB Alex to send photo to Ginny Jason looking to organise a PSA event. AGM on 17th May A lot of successes from Juniors and Senior players in inter-county finals The additional heating unit on court 6 needs to be turned off. The heating in general needs to be looked at - court 6 too hot but courts 1 and 2 too cold. Need to check thermostats	AR JP

Date for next meeting: ?